Chan Ying Yu (7B)

This is not the right time for GST


The government is exploring the possibility of introducing a goods and services tax (GST). This is not the right time to impose such a tax.


Although our economy is improving, it is still unstable. A lot of people are struggling to cope with the rising cost of living. If the government introduces a GST, it will increase people’s financial burden.


Although Financial Secretary Henry Tang Ying-yen has promised to help the poor, this is not enough. Also, a sales tax would affect consumer confidence. If people went shopping on the mainland, the government’s income would fall.


There would be a lot of trouble if such a tax was implemented. It’s not worth the price we would have to pay.
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